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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

January 16, 2019 
  

Menifee to Close Portion of Goetz Road 

  

MENIFEE- The City of Menifee will be assisting the City of Perris in closing a portion of 
Goetz Road at Magalanese for road repairs due to weather conditions from 10am- 
1pm. The City of Menifee will be placing electronic message boards at Goetz and 
Newport Roads and Goetz Road and Roble Ave.  
 
For additional information, please contact Jonathan Smith, Menifee City 
Engineer/Public Works Director, at (951) 672-6777 or email 
jsmith@cityofmenifee.us.  

 
# # # 

 
ABOUT MENIFEE: Situated in the heart of southern Riverside County along Interstate 215, Menifee is a 
vibrant, new city of more than 90,000 residents who enjoy a pleasant year-round climate, abundant 
recreational offerings, reasonably priced housing and convenient proximity to some of Southern California’s 
premiere attractions and employment centers. Within its 50 square miles, Menifee’s business, retail and 
entertainment outlets are starting to shape the community’s character and this growing economic base is 
also contributing favorably to the city’s strong financial position. Menifee’s growing family-oriented 
population values the city’s ongoing commitment to public safety, community events and smart growth for 
the future. All of these elements are working together to support the city’s strategic vision to make Menifee 
one of the state’s most promising new cities. 
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